
MASSES and SERVICES 

Monday 

9.30 am Rosary 

10.00 am Daily Mass 

 Wednesday   

9.30 am Rosary 

10.00 am Requiem Mass 

for Frank Cunningham 

Thursday 

9.30 am Rosary 

10.00 am Daily Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

6.00 pm to 7.00 pm 

Stations of the Cross 7.00 pm 

Saturday 

4.00 pm Sunday Vigil Mass 

Sunday 

9.30 am Sunday Mass 

Visit our Parish Website 

www.stpatricksshieldmuir.co.uk 

Parish bulletins and other 

information will be uploaded here.  

Please get in touch with Fr Mallya 

if you have notices for the website. 
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4th Sunday of Lent – 30th March 2025 
Parish Priest – Fr Ricklan Mallya CSSp 

Assistant Priest – Fr James Flynn CSSp 

Permanent Deacon – Harry McKenna 

Tel. 01698 351921. stpatrickwishaw@rcdom.org.uk 

Reg. Charity SC011041 

Hall bookings and general enquiries: 07864711301 

SSVP: 07927453236 

 

RIP: Charles Lunny, Frank Cunningham, Margaret Fallon, Ann 

Gracie (Shotts), Antonia Leonard (St Brendan’s), Martin Kearns 

(St Bridget’s, Ballieston), Evelyn Love (St Bernadette’s), 

Evelyn McDonald, Joseph Canavan Snr. 

 

MONTH’S MINDS & ANNIVERSARIES: Tony Ferrie, 

Lizzie Cassidy, Jessie Cook, Paul Hawthorne, Mary McAleney, 

Katrina Prentice, Jim Eley, Mary Eley Snr, Jeanie Pollock, 

James Cashmore Snr and Jnr. 

 

SICK: Liz Phillips, Maureen Thompson, Janette Connor, Mary 

Jackson, John Dobbin, Marie McDonald, Roseleen Daly-

Higgens, Theresa Gilgunn, Jean Reilly, Anne Rocks, Joseph 

Hawthorne, Ann Kenny. 

 

FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS: Frank Cunningham’s 

remains will be received into the Church on Tuesday 1st April at 

6.00 pm.  His Requiem Mass will take place on Wednesday 2nd 

April at 10.00 am. 

Margaret Fallon’s remains will be received into the Church on 

Monday 7th April prior to the 10.00 am daily Mass. 

TODAY IS SCIAF SUNDAY 

JOIN THE AFRICAN CATHOLIC COMMUNITY 

IN THE MOTHERWELL DIOCESE! 

 

Come and be part of a vibrant and welcoming community 

celebrating faith, culture and friendship.  There is a Mass every 

Sunday of the month at 1.00 pm here in St Patrick’s Church, 

Craigneuk ML2 7TH.  Together let’s celebrate the Eucharist, 

share in our rich traditions and grow as a community united in 

Christ.  Bring you family and friends. 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO WELCOMING YOU! 

More information: 07778 692207/07443 146485/ 

accmotherwell@gmail.com 

PARISH INCOME 

Parish income:  £704.41 

Sort Code:   80 12 97 

Account number:  10243263 

CONFESSIONS 

During the Rosary on 

Thursday morning and 6.00 

pm to 7.00 pm during 

Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament and 3.30 pm to 

4.00 pm before the Vigil Mass 

 

Stations of the Cross 

here in St Patrick’s, 

Thursdays at 7.00 pm. 

There will be a second 

collection taken up today for 

SCIAF 

http://www.stpatricksshieldmuir.co.uk/
mailto:stpatrickwishaw@rcdom.org.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

DAY LOCATION 

ADORATION OF 

THE BLESSED 

SACRAMENT 

STATIONS 

OF THE 

CROSS 

Monday St Mary’s, Lanark 10.00 am – 12.00 noon 12.00 noon 

Monday St Ignatius’, Wishaw 6.00 pm – 7.00 pm 7.00 pm 

Tuesday St Aidan’s, Coltness 10.30 am – 12.00 noon 12.00 noon 

Tuesday St Athanasius’, Carluke 6.00 pm – 7.00 pm 7.00 pm 

Wednesday St Ignatius’, Wishaw 10.00 am – 12.00 noon 12.00 noon 

Thursday St Patrick’s, Craigneuk 6.00 pm – 7.00 pm 7.00 pm 

Friday St Mary’s, Cleland 10.00 am – 12.00 noon 12.00 noon 

Saturday St Mary’s, Lanark 10.00 am – 12.00 noon 12.00 noon 

Saturday St Thomas’, Wishaw 4.30 pm – 5.00 pm 4.00 pm 

Please continue your support by bringing food items to go to the food bank 

for the area.  These items can be left in the box at the back of Church before 

each Mass.  

 

OUR CHARITY SHOP IS OPEN TUESDAYS AND THURSDAYS FROM 11.00 am 
UNTIL 2.00 pm.  PLEASE COME ALONG AND SEE WHAT’S ON SALE.  THERE 

ARE ALWAYS PLENTY OF BARGAINS ON OFFER! 
 

Cash Bingo every Wednesday.  
Eyes down at 7.30 pm.  Come 

along and enjoy a chat a cup of 
tea and, of course, a game of 

Bingo!  Everyone over the age of 
18 years is most welcome to play. 

PRAY THE STATIONS OF THE CROSS EVERY MONDAY IN 

LENT 

 

Organised by the Bishops’ Conference Marriage, Family and Life 

Office, we will be praying for the unborn, their mothers and all pro-

life intentions every Monday in Lent from 7.45 pm on Zoom.  

Each session will include a brief reflection from a member of the 

clergy. For more details, please see the Parish Website: 

www.stpatricksshieldmuir.co.uk 
 

The Zoom link is:  https://bit.ly/stations25 
 

The Bishops’ Conference of Scotland acknowledge the ministry of 

BEGINNING EXPERIENCE as assisting in the pastoral care of those 

suffering the bereavement of separation, divorce or widowhood. From the 4th-

6th April 2025 at Conforti Centre, Coatbridge, there will be a weekend for those 

suffering and alone in their loss, to help them deal with their feelings and begin 

to come to terms with their loss and grief. It also benefits their families. For 

details contact: Louise on 07926 571004, or email: louisep398@gmail.com. 

Applications must be returned by 21st March. 

ELECTRONIC CARD 

READER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The card reader at the back 

of the Church is now up 

and running again. If you 

would like to make your 

offering by using this, 

simply type in the amount 

which will be displayed on 

the screen and scan your 

card. 

 

Ladies’ Day in the Hall on Sunday 4th May from 1.00 pm to 6.00 pm.  

Entertainment and buffet will be provided.  Bring your own bottle.  

Tickets @ £10.00 are available from members of the Hall Committee at 

the back of the Church or by calling the dedicated Hall telephone number 

(top of the Bulletin). 

The table below shows where/when Churches in our area provide Lenten Services 

Gospels and Ceremonies 

of Lent 

 

During Lent on Wednesday 

evenings at 7.00 pm in the Church 

meeting room of Sacred Heart 
Church, Bellshill. We will reflect 

on and study the Gospel texts of 

Lent and some of the 

ceremonies of Lent and Holy Week 

as we prepare for Easter. 

The next meeting of the Hall Committee is on Thursday April 10th at 7.00 pm in the Lesser 

Hall.  If you made a booking with the outgoing Hall Committee, especially for May, it is very 

important you contact the new Committee on the dedicated Hall telephone number asap! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SIGN UP FORMS.  If you have not returned your “sign-up” form, please do so as soon as 

possible.  The collection box for these will be available for the next 2 weeks at the back of 

the Church.  This is your opportunity to contribute to the life of our Parish so please give 

this your careful consideration.  Many thanks. 

http://www.stpatricksshieldmuir.co.uk/
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fstations25&data=05%7C02%7COffice%40rcpolitics.org%7C67c047595a234196f36108dd5b016e21%7C9fdc59caad4f4f8698284df174ea7e6b%7C0%7C0%7C638766783900665091%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7GMr%2FFMfRDFkXnXUPZzoEM7haIwHQ23JyvkG01%2Fg5pQ%3D&reserved=0
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